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 The Faculty Welfare and Development Committee (FWDC) pursued several initiatives 

during the 2020-2021 academic year. Specifically, the following activities were completed/or 

remain in progress: (1) development of a college-wide mentoring plan for faculty; (2) health and 

wellness initiatives for the CJC, including several workshops; and (3) tenure and promotion 

workshops. Looking ahead, the FWDC is planning ways to continue supporting mentoring. The 

FWDC is also collaborating with the IDE committee as well, which is expected to continue into 

the 2021-2022 academic year. 


